
YEAR 2 ONLY -  

Please can all costumes be sent in a named bag for Monday 4th December. They will be stored in school 

until our production has finished. Please ensure ALL items are named.  

As always, we are grateful with your support. Please let us know if we can be of assistance. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 2 Team        


